

Dear Shag Club President,

On January 18, 2020 at the ACSC Winter Workshop in N. Myrtle Beach, I am up for re-election to serve on the SOS Board for the next 3 years. I have had the distinct honor to serve on this board for the past 4 terms (12 years). I have been a part of this board with great cohesive and a togetherness that does what needs to be done with no questions asked to ensure that our dance and

our lifestyle is on a solid foundation for the future of ACSC and SOS.

I was President of the BSC for 6 years plus this year I am currently President again in 2019, also serving on many committees such as: Meals on Wheels, BSC Float and Luau Committee, Special Olympics, ACSC Workshop and a Hall of Fame member of the BSC as well as many other things. I was honored by being selected as an ACSC ICON in 2019. My biggest asset is my leadership capabilities and always motivating our members to learn and get involved with the club and its activities. Within these 7 years our club grew and prospered overwhelmingly. I have also run my own business for 11 years as President and CEO.

My wife, Mary and I traveled to many clubs not only to parties, but to talk and listen to some ideas that they may have and to encourage and support their club as well.

I have never missed an SOS Board Meeting and have been very active not only on the board but volunteering for the Enhancement Committee and serving as chairman of the website committee and other activities. This year I have also been honored and selected as SOS Board Chair. I've done extensive research in creating a past history of all SOS Board Members and ACSC Officers from the beginning until present. I was also involved in the remodeling of the SOS Company Store and served on the first SOS At Sea Committee. I have been involved in the Shag world for over 40 years.

The position that I am currently holding and am running for re-election is about making sound decisions for SOS and addressing tough issues that arrive for the betterment of our organization. I truly feel that it is important that not only do we look to our future but that we pause and remember what has brought us to where we are today. I believe my past experience and sight of our future, along with my energy I am ready to serve on this Board for the next 3 years for you. I am asking for your confidence and vote for me to be re-elected to the SOS Board. I always have and I always will serve this association with honor and integrity to ensure that you have a voice in this wonderful organization. I would greatly appreciate your support and vote on January 18, 2020.

My journey is not complete until I feel that our organization is growing and remaining on solid ground. Always thinking outside of the box with new and fresh ideas.

See you at the ACSC Winter Workshop.



Ronnie Gregory SOS Board Chair